Embassy of Canada Cairo, Egypt 26 Kamel El Shennawy St. Garden City, Cairo Tel: (02) 2791-8700 Fax: (02) 2791-8866

February 04, 2013

Mr. Moataz Raslan Chairman Canada Egypt Business Council (CEBC) 82 El Merghany St., 6th floor, Heliopolis, Cairo

Dear Mr. Raslan,

I would like to thank you and your team for the excellent organization of the roundtable in honour of the visit of the Premier of Prince Edward Island, the Honourable Robert Ghiz, and the accompanying delegation from the University of Prince Edward Island.

I am pleased to echo the Premier's appreciation for the networking event and the question and answer session.

I look forward to additional collaboration with your organization in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Ghislain Robichaud Counsellor (Commercial)